Project Review Committee

July 25, 2025

Robb Stanton

Executive Director

School Planning and Construction
Lake Stevens School District #4
12309 — 22" Avenue NE

Lake Stevens, Washington 98258

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Addendum Approval
Dear Executive Director Stanton:

The Project Review Committee has determined that your request for a project addendum to
utilize the Alternative Subcontractor Selection Procurement outlined in RCW 39.10.385 has met
the criteria for approval.

Lake Stevens School District is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM Alternative
Subcontractor Selection Procurement for EC/CM & MC/CM on the Skyline ES/Lake Stevens
MS Modernization and Expansion project which was originally approved on January 23, 2025.

Congratulations on obtaining Alternative Subcontractor Selection Procurement approval and we
wish you successful completion of your project.

Sincerely,

A

Dave Jéhnson, Chair
Project Review Committee

ce: Eza Agoes, Chair
PRC Master Project File



